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DATE January 10, 2020 CITY OF DALLAS 

TO Community Police Oversight Board Members 

SUBJECT Office of Community Police Oversight November and December Report 
 

 

Attached you will find November and December monthly reports from the Office of 
Community Police Oversight (OCPO). Currently, this information is being provided by the 
Dallas Police Department’s Internal Affairs Division (IAD) until the monitor position is in 
office. These reports provide a summarization of the total number of External complaints 
turned into the OCPO and IAD, the source of the complaints, and the disposition of the 
complaints. Also attached is an external Complaint Workflow Process diagram and 
general definition document that defines categories for no investigation which are listed 
as “No Investigation” on the monthly reports.   
 
The external complaints for January are in the review process and will be provided once 
this information has been completed.  
    
Please do not hesitate to reach out should you have any questions or concerns.  
 
 

 
Jon Fortune  
Assistant City Manager 
 
 

c: TC. Broadnax, City Manager  

 

 
 
 
 


